
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

       

     

 

 
       

  

 

        

  

 
 

Issue No.3    

23rd Sept 2021 

Dinner - Week 1 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Frances for beautiful pattern work and Sophie for excellent sentence work. 

P3/4   Josie for a brilliant attitude to her work and Sam for super progress in reading. 

P5/6 Mark and Oliver for super number work. 

P7      Rhys M great work on multiplication and Nicole for fantastic creative writing. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
These will take place over the 

phone between the 7th and 21st 
of October. There is a form on 
the app to book your preferred 

time and  
your class teacher will be in 

contact over the coming weeks 
to arrange a time. 

Area Planning - Coleraine 
We have been asked to bring to your 

attention the consultation on the 
amalgamation of Coleraine College, 

Dunluce School and North Coast 
Integrated College. 

Full details and a response form are 
available by following the link 

https://www.eani.org.uk/school-

management/area-planning/pre-

publication-consultations/causeway-

area  

 

Swimming Year 5 and 6 
Swimming continues on 
Tuesday mornings. The 

bus leaves at 9am. 

After School Football 
Mondays @ 3:15 – 4pm for 
Primary 5 -7 boys and girls.  

Wildlife in School -  
The P1/2 children had a very 

exciting close up sighting of a wild 
hare this week.  He was first sighted 
on the hill and sprinted across the 

football pitch, touched the ball and 
leapt a skipping rope before 
heading off across the fields. 

 We are pleased to have our own 
clever little robin, who takes a tour 
of the assembly hall and sometimes 

the office at least once daily! 

Reminder 
Sunrise club is available from 8.10am 

every morning and can be booked 
through the school app.  Children 

not attending Sunrise club may 
arrive from 8.45am. 

 

Piano 
Piano lessons with Mrs McAleese 

will be every Tuesday. 

Healthy Break 
We have a healthy break policy in 

school, so we would encourage 
everyone to eat only fruit or bread 

based products at break time. 
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